
City of Brampton Open House 
Proposed Norval Quarry  

 

 

Key Plan The City of Brampton is hosting an open house to obtain feedback on a proposal to develop a quarry by 

Brampton Brick Ltd.  

 

DATE:  Monday, October 17, 2011 

 

TIME: 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm Open House 

 (presentation by City staff to start at 7:00 pm) 

 

PLACE:  Peel Regional Association Meeting Hall 

10675 Mississauga Road, Brampton 

(2 km north of Bovaird Drive) 

 

Brampton Brick Ltd. has submitted an application to the 

City to re-zone lands to permit the extraction of shale 

and related uses. The 34.9-hectare (97-acre) site is 

located on the east side of Winston Churchill Boulevard, 

north of Old Pine Crest Road (see map). An associated 

application for a quarry licence has been submitted by 

Brampton Brick to the Provincial Ministry of Natural 

Resources, under the Aggregate Resources Act. 

 

 

The purpose of the open house is for the City to obtain 

input from the public on the proposal by Brampton Brick 

Ltd. for use in a future staff recommendation to City 

Council, and to present the results of peer reviews 

undertaken by the City on the Applicant’s technical 

submissions.  

 

 

The City has retained Hardy Stevenson Associates to undertake a social impact assessment to better 

understand how area residents and businesses may be affected by the proposed quarry development. 

Representatives of Hardy Stevenson and Associates will also be in attendance at the open house.  

 

If you are unable to attend the open house, we invite you to visit the project webpage 

http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-

Zoning.aspx  to view the peer review reports and other information related to this application.  

 

For more information, please contact Natasha D’Souza, Policy Planner, City of Brampton at 905.874.3681 

or natasha.d’souza@brampton.ca 

.   

 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal 
information, all comments will become part of the public record.  
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